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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Support for option E
1 message

Anastasia Norman <annieremay@gmail.com> Tue, May 7, 2024 at 4:24 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Hello,
I have not been able to attend the meetings due to childcare, but I wanted to voice my support for option E. It’s the
only option that includes any substantial new building.
It also avoids the children being in portables.
Please choose option E.
Thank you,
Anastasia Norman
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